
 

 
 
 

Dream. Believe. Work hard. Achieve! 
 

 
     

Varley Street, Miles Platting, Manchester, M40 7EJ 
Tel:  (0161) 519 8562       

 
Headteacher:  Ms S Navin   

 
           

 
 
  

 
 

 

 Park View Community School 
 

 

Friday 6th December 
 
 

Christmas Events  
 
These are all the exciting things we have going on 
over the next 2 weeks! 
Friday 13th December 
Children are invited to wear their 
Christmas Jumpers today as they enjoy 
their Christmas dinner!  
9.30 – EYFS Christmas Show 
 
Tuesday 17th December 
9.30am – KS1 Christmas Show 
2.15pm - KS2 Christmas Show 
 
Wednesday 18th December 
9.30am – KS2 Christmas Show 
2.15pm – KS1 Christmas Show 
 
Thursday 19th December 
Christmas Parties in school. Children can 
wear party clothes. 
 
Friday 20th December 
9.15am Come along to our seasonal sing 
along! 
1.30pm School closes for Christmas! 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Autumn Term Diary Dates 
 
10th December – Year 1 
Christmas Workshop for 
parents 
13th December - Christmas 
Jumper Day/EYFS Christmas 
Show/Christmas Dinner 
17th December - KS1 & KS2 
Christmas Shows 
18th December - KS1 & KS2 
Christmas Shows 
19th December - Christmas 
parties 
20th December - Christmas 
Sing-Along 
20th December - last day of 
autumn 2 term 
 



 

 
 
 

Dream. Believe. Work hard. Achieve! 
 

 

Attendance 
 

Our school target is: 96% 
This week’s whole school attendance is:- 

91.4% 
 

The winners of our attendance mascots are:- 
RP 88.7%   2P 96.9%   4P 99.3%  

 
The winners of the punctuality mascots are:- 

RP, 2P, 6P 
Well done everybody!! 

 
	 = At or above our school target 

Reminders and notices 
 
Letters have been sent out to 
EYFS parents regarding the 
Christmas Show.  
 
The show will be on Friday 
13th December at 9.30 in 
the hall.  
 
You are in for a real treat! 
We would appreciate it if you 
could please just let us know 
how many of you will be 
coming.  
 
See you there! 
 
 
 

Year 1 Christmas Workshop 
 
Please note the change in date 
for this workshop. It is now 
Tuesday 10th December.  
 
Look out for more information 
coming soon.  
 
 

School Website 
 
Don’t forget to keep 
checking your child’s class 
page for updates. 
 


